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I am writing in support of providing additional funding for Portland Public schools. As 

the backbone of our strong communities, further investment in public educational 

systems is critical to show our state’s unity and commitment to equality of opportunity 

to learn and receive the educational support that each child in this state needs and 

deserves. 


